
24.03.2020 

Household waste recycling centres 

 

Dear all 

This is a summary of information that has been issued today about Household Waste and 

Recycling Centres:  

HWRCs Following the government advice last night all the HWRCs will be closed until 

further notice. Signs will be outside the gates. Permit applications will be suspended. Biffa 

will be checking the lead roads for fly tipping.  

Assisted Bulky Collections will be stopped until further notice.  

Due to staff resources Street Cleansing out of Newham has been stopped in zone 4,3 and 2 

All kerbside collection services are continuing as normal. 

Kind regards 

Community Link Officer 

Localism  

Communities Service 

Neighbourhoods Directorate 

Cornwall Council  

 


